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Christmas Program!
We were so pleased with the fourth 
graders at the Christmas program.  They 
were great listeners and did well with the 
two pieces they were given.  It was a joy to 
celebrate the birth of Jesus with all of you.!!

Hanukkah Party!
The children so enjoyed our Hanukkah 
party on Thursday.  We lit the Menorah and 
recited the blessing in English and Hebrew.   

We also celebrated by playing Hanukkah 
Jingo and the Dreidel game. It was a great 
opportunity to once again remember the 
steadfastness of our Lord to His people 
whom He loves.!!

Christmas Break!
Our Christmas break begins on December 
21.  We resume school on Monday, 
January 4.!!

Christmas Party!
The fourth graders will be celebrating 
Christmas together on Friday, December 
18.  Our class party is from 2-3 that 
afternoon.  There will be games, food and 
a craft.  If you are interested in helping, 
please contact Caroline Rice (Elizabeth’s 
Grandma). Thank you for all your help in 
planning a fun party for the 4th graders.!

Bible Memory: Luke 2:12-14	
Due Wednesday, December 16

NEED TO GET IN TOUCH?

  


  SCHOOL NUMBER:   402-292-1030


 EMAIL


AGILBERT@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG


LBINKO@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG


AFLEMING@CCSNEBRASKA.ORG


4TH GRADE NEWS

Dates to Remember:  
*There are several units that we 
are planning to finish up before 
Christmas break.  Please remind 
your child to get their 
homework completed each 
evening and finish this year well. 
* !
Dec. 11: MS/HS Christmas  
 Program 7 PM 
Dec. 21-Jan 1: Christmas Break 
Jan. 4: School Resumes  

History Memory: 	
Declaration of Independence #6,7,8	

Due Wednesday, Jan 6

Spelling: List 16	
Final Test: Friday, Dec. 18
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